Flu Shot Clinic Update

Dear Community Members,

We are pleased to announce that our local government flu shot clinic will be held on Saturday,
November 15, 2023, from 9 AM to 5 PM at the Community Center Auditorium.

This year, we are excited to offer free flu vaccinations to all residents aged six months and older.
Please remember to bring a form of identification and your insurance card, if applicable.

In light of ongoing health guidelines, we encourage all attendees to wear masks and maintain
social distancing while waiting for their shots.

For further questions, please contact our office at (555) 123-4567 or visit our website at
www.localgovernment.gov.

Thank you for keeping our community healthy!
Sincerely,

The Local Health Department


http://www.localgovernment.gov/

